
Welcome from our Chair
 

Welcome to our June 2020 newsletter. The team continue to work from home
during this period but are always available to help anyone who is struggling to
access local health and care services at this time.

We are sorry to say goodbye to Abbey as our Chief Officer but wish him all the
very best in his new role!  

Kind regards,

Viv King

View in your browser

 

 

 

Goodbye and Good Luck
Abbey! 
The Board of Directors and all the team at
Healthwatch Blackburn with Darwen would like to
wish a fond farewell to Abbey Mulla as Chief
Officer of the organisation. Abbey has been
involved with Healthwatch for many years and
helped the organisation grow its reputation and
strength. We wish him all the very best in his new
role in the NHS in the South West of England
supporting unpaid carers, we know he will make a
fantastic difference. 

 

https://blackburn.healthwatchcrm.co.uk/civicrm/mailing/view?reset=1&id=229


Healthwatch
Together
Coronavirus Survey
Healthwatch Together (Blackburn
with Darwen, Blackpool, Cumbria and
Lancashire) have been carrying out
surveys during the Coronavirus
pandemic to understand ecurring
themes in our communities’
experience of the Coronavirus
pandemic. Click here for the key
themes emerging from feedback.

Supporting Young
People's Transition
Back to School
Blackburn with Darwen Council have
produced a helpful guide to
supporting the mental health and
wellbeing of pupils during the
transition back to school during
COVID 19.

Access the guide on our website
here.

http://www.healthwatchblackburnwithdarwen.co.uk/sites/default/files/hwt-c19-v1-report-march-april-2020-version-2.pdf
http://www.healthwatchblackburnwithdarwen.co.uk/sites/default/files/general_support_booklet_for_schools.pdf


Covid-19 children's
food survey
Pennine Lancashire’s Healthier Place,
Healthier Future programme is
working with Food Active and The
Children’s Food Campaign to conduct
a parents survey to find out how the
Covid-19 pandemic has affected their
child’s eating habits and preferences
– and if so, in what ways.

Click here to give us your feedback!

 

ELHT are recruiting
for their Public
Participation Panel! 
East Lancashire Hospitals Trust are
looking for 2 new members on their
Public Participation Panel. To find out
more about the role of the Panel and
how you might get involved please
find out more on our website.

The closing date for applications is
17th July 2020.

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FoodActiveJun20
http://www.healthwatchblackburnwithdarwen.co.uk/news/east-lancashire-hospitals-trust-public-participation-panel
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